
God
Genesis 1:1
Psalm 102:25
Of old you laid the foundation of the earth,
and the heavens are the work of your hands.

Man
Acts 17:24-25
24 The God who made the world and
everything in it, being Lord of heaven and
earth, does not live in temples made by man,
25 nor is he served by human hands, as though
he needed anything, since he himself gives to
all mankind life and breath and everything.
Matthew 22:37 (Love God)

Person: Who is Jesus?
 Son of God
 Son of Man

Jesus
Hebrews 1:1-3
Long ago, at many times and in many ways,
God spoke to our fathers by the prophets, 2

but in these last days he has spoken to us by
his Son, whom he appointed the heir of all
things, through whom also he created the
world. 3 He is the radiance of the glory of God
and the exact imprint of his nature, and he
upholds the universe by the word of his
power. After making purification for sins, he
sat down at the right hand of the Majesty on
high…

Work: What did He do?
 Lamb of God
 Right Hand of God

Repent
Mark 1:14
14 Now after John was arrested, Jesus came
into Galilee, proclaiming the gospel of God, 15

and saying, “The time is fulfilled, and the
kingdom of God is at hand; repent and believe
in the gospel.”

Believe
Acts 2:38
And Peter said to them, “Repent and be
baptized every one of you in the name of
Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of your sins,
and you will receive the gift of the Holy
Spirit.
Acts 20:20-21
I did not shrink from declaring to you
anything that was profitable, and teaching you
in public and from house to house, 21

testifying both to Jews and to Greeks of
repentance toward God and of faith in our
Lord Jesus Christ.


